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COMMUNIQUE 

It is with great sadness that the Board of Directors of Gamma Civic Ltd wishes to report the passing 
of Mr Carl Ah-Teck, our Executive Chairman. Our deepest condolences go to Carl’s family and it is 
our hope that they be accorded due respect to grieve privately.  
 
As announced on 8 April 2020, the Company has activated its Business Continuity Plan (“BCP”) and 
the necessary protocols are in place to ensure the health and safety of all our staff, partners and 
other stakeholders. With our BCP in place, we are able to continue operating within the constraints 
imposed by the prevailing circumstances.  
 
Shareholders and the public are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the 
Company. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
 
Gamma Corporate Services Ltd 
Company Secretary 
 
 
Date: 10 April 2020 
 
 
This announcement is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 
 
The Board of Directors of Gamma-Civic Ltd accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this announcement. 
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